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The purse strings have tightened with the Okanagan Basin Water Board. 

 

They've approved their 2013-2014 budget with no increase for the coming year after recognizing the need for fiscal restraint. 

 

The overall tax requisition is $3.4 million, which is down slightly from last year. 

 

The budget mainly focuses on priority water programs and services for the region. 

 


